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Walk-a-thon
The Walk-a-thon was a new initiative to help raise money for the school garden project and wow, 
it certainly worked.  What an absolutely amazing achievement.  You raised                    towards 
the school garden project.  We want to thank you all so much for your donations.  It is wonderful 
to see everyone pull together for such a great cause.  We are always open to new ways to raise 
money so please don’t hesitate to get in touch with any ideas you may have or if you wish to give 

feedback on the Walk-a-thon.


pochinpta@gmail.com

We also want to say a great big “Well Done!” to the children for completing the Walk-a-thon.  


The results are as follows: -

Congratulations Class 2.  We hope you enjoy your special breakfast and ice-cream.
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Recipe Book

Thank you to everyone for sending in your delicious recipes.  We are in the process of compiling 

the recipes into a book and it will be on sale very soon.


Textile Bank

The textile bank at Roots continues to work well and is generating a continuous income towards 

our garden project fundraising. If you or anyone you know is having a clear out, please remember 
to use the bank for your old/reusable clothes, shoes and bags.  Thank you.


Easyfundraising

Until 18th April, you can WIN £500 for Barkby Pochin School PTA by entering the easyfundraising 
Household Bills Giveaway! For a FREE entry, all you have to do is visit the competition page and 
click any of the listed retailers. This would make a BIG difference to us during this difficult time, so 

please take a moment to get involved!

Easyfundraising Household Bills Giveaway - enter here


If you're not supporting us on easyfundraising yet, please sign up here:

Easyfundraising - Sign up here

Next PTA meeting

The next PTA meeting will be held on Tuesday 8th June 2021 at 6pm via Microsoft Teams.  If 

you wish to attend the meeting, please let us have your email address and we will email you an 
invitation.  


Everyone is welcome, the more the merrier!  It would be really great to see some new faces and 
discuss new ideas.


Please contact us by email: pochinpta@gmail.com
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Stay Informed

For updates, please continue to check the PTA page link on the school website 


http://www.pochin.leics.sch.uk/pta.htm 


and like our Facebook page ‘Pochin School PTA’  


https://www.facebook.com/Pochin-School-PTA-288814477798698 


Once again, please don’t hesitate to contact any of the committee with any queries, questions or 
ideas you may have.  You can also e-mail us at pochinpta@gmail.com or be included in the 

PTA WhatsApp group. 


Thank you for your continued support!
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